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PURPOSE:  
The Electric Department is requesting approval to purchase equipment for the new Boundary Street Substation.  
 
BACKGROUND:   
At the February 15, 2016 Council Meeting, City Council approved the purchase of property on Boundary Avenue 
at the intersection of North University Parkway for the purpose of constructing a new substation.  The Filter Plant 
and Eastchester Substations are at capacity and the addition of this new substation will relieve some of the 
electrical loading for the area.  At the January 11, 2017 Council Meeting, City Council awarded a contract with 
Atlantic Contracting Company for the necessary improvements to prepare the site for the construction of the new 
substation.  This work has been completed and the Electric Department is now ready to purchase the necessary 
equipment.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are included in the 2016-17 budget for this project. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
Council is requested to award a contract to S & C Electric Company for Circuit Switcher in the amount of 
$115,918.00 and to AZZ, Inc. for Metalclad Switchgear in the amount of $367,202.00. 
 

                           














